
 

 

 TBF of CT minutes of the monthly 
meeting held August 16, 2012 
 
Present were: Bio Bass, Schagthicoke, Southeast 
Bass, Midstate Bass, Northern, Bass Fin-addicts, 
Southern. 
 
Minutes were accepted as written. 
 
YOUTH;  The Juniors attended the national 
tournament.  They had fun… not too much fish.  
Next Junior tournament is Oct 14th . 
 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR:  Two day pairings 
are after this meeting.   
 
STATE TEAM: Mike Yagel has withdrawn from 
this year’s state team. We will go down the list of 
alternates.    
 
OLD BUSINESS:  Cabela’s gift cards will not be 
forthcoming. Fred was informed we did not have 
enough anglers sign up for the angler’s cash 
promotion and we do not have a link to them from 
our website. 
    
NEW BUSINESS:  Jim Canning has a potential 
sponsor in the insurance industry.  Formost Ins. is 
looking for an opportunity to quote us on our 
individual boat insurance policy.   
 
Respectfully  submitted, 
 
   Amy Perry   TBF of CT secretary 
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